12 October 2023

Attendance Charlie Smith, Mike Wright, Herb Austic Chase Kling Selectboard Representative

Charlie called to order at 6:02 PM

Approve minutes 14 September 2023

Charlie asked Chase if the selectboard had reviewed the Road Committee's By Laws? Chase replied that they had reviewed them at the Oct. 11th meeting and had been approved by the selectboard.

A discussion on how the best way moving forward with the committee's recommendations, and to get the selectboards response to those recommendations? It was agreed by the members that all recommendations to the selectboard would be presented in a letter to the selectboard, with a response from them in writing within a 14 day period, as stated in the bylaws.

The committee discussed the use of either 3/4 inch or 11/2 inch shim pavement to be used on Archertown road between Dublin Rd. and the hill area?

Charlie asked if the Archertown road flat area might be a good spot to use the wicking fabric, as there are under drainage issues there?

The committee was asked by the selectboard to take a look at the town owned garage on Rt 25A. Herb said he would get in touch with Chief Bachus to see what his thoughts were.

Charlie motioned to adjourn at 6:55 PM 2nd by Mike

Next meeting set for Nov.9th @ 6:00 PM

Submitted by Herb Austic